@ C. V. Raman College of Engineering, Bhubaneswar

NOTICE

Ref: CVRCE/PO/SN/09/2016 Date: 25.07.2016

It is proposed to have the valedictory function for the STAAD.Pro
Programme being conducted at the Institute.

The function will include distribution of certificates to eligible and
successful students participated in the programme and will be conducted
on Saturday, the 30™ July 2016 at 3.00 PM at Bosch Rexroth
Auditorium.

Sri  Mrityunjay Jaiswal, Asst. Professor, Civil Engineering
Department, Mobile No. — 8280715465, coordinator for the programme
may please be contacted for additional inputs, if any.

Concerned students (5" Semester) from Civil Engineering
Department and Faculty Members, as available, are requested to make
themselves available for the function.
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